From: Cin Cin Tan & Chong Man Chow <tanchowfamily@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 11:00 AM

To: Planning <Planning@aZ2gov.org>

Subject: Against the proposal of medical marijuana provisioning at 3152 Packard Rd.

To whom it may concern,

We are parents of a child who is attending the May’s Bilingual Preschool at 3181 Packard Rd. Ann Arbor. We
are strongly against the proposal of medical marijuana provisioning at 3152 as it is very close to the location
where our daughter attends the preschool. The children often spend time outside when the weather permits
and it is just right across the street. We are strongly concerned and do not want children to be exposed with
marijuana. It is our understanding that federal laws mandate that a marijuana dispensary to not be allowed
within 1000 ft of a preschool/school. Thus, we hope that our concerns will be heard by the staff reviewing this
proposal and will vote against allowing this marijuana dispensary to occur at 3152 Packard Rd. Ann Arbor.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

From,
Concerned Parents of Ava who is attending at May's Bilingual Preschool
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